
LOST AND FOUND
-ATTENTION PARENTS AND STUDENTS-

Please check the Lost and Found in the custodian's room and in the gym locker 
rooms for lost clothing.

All items will be placed on tables in front of the Cafeteria 

Tuesday and Wednesday, November 6th and 7th ONLY.

*All unclaimed items will be removed Wednesday after school*


